
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine (katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov) <katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov > 

Katherine Thomas (kthomas@oepp.sc.gov) <kthomas@oepp.sc.gov>
Date: 7/10/2015 11:54:56 AM

Subject: FW: Careers in Construction Month Proclamation

Proclamation request.
KV

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 11:54 AM
To: 'Leslie B. Hope'
Subject: RE: Careers in Construction Month Proclamation

Leslie,
Thank you for your kind words.
I will pass this along to Katherine Haltiwanger who over sees our proclamations. 
Hope all is well.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Leslie B. Hope [mailto:LHope@carolinasagc.org]
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 9:06 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Careers in Construction Month Proclamation

Hey Katherine,

Hope this finds you well.

The entire Haley team has done a Yeoman's job this past month with all that y'all have handled. Kudos!

We are trying to get a Careers in Construction Month declared in SC for October, just like we have in NC.

I have attached the proclamation that has been approved by Gov. McCrory and I wanted to see if Gov. Haley would 
be willing to do a similar proclamation for SC?

Thanks!

Leslie B. Hope
Director of Government Relations & Divisions
Carolinas AGC
Carolinas Chapter, ARTBA
PO Box 1868
Columbia, SC 29202
Phone: (803) 509-6349
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Cell: (803) 240-6649
lhope@carolinasagc.org
www.cagc.org

Why our members are Members . You should be one too!

Stay Connected with CAGC on Twitter, Facebook, YouTube
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